Steven Seee

From: lonesy Mann <david.randall. mann@gmail.com>
Sent: Woednesday, May 21, 2025 1:00 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Please support all bills that aim to Save RIPTA!

Dear members of the House Finance Committee,

| am writing to voice my support for all bills aimed at funding RIPTA that will be heard today in your committee meeting.
RIPTA is an essential service to thousands of Rhode Islanders and a lynchpin of our economy. I rely on RIPTA as a person
who does not own a car, similar to the 11% of Rhode Islanders who do not have access to a personal vehicle.

I implore you to support all bills aimed at preventing RIPTA's fiscal cliff, which threatens mass layoffs and drastic service
cuts. Please be bold in fighting for this essential part of our transportation system.

Thank you,
David Mann
Resident of Elmwood in Providence



